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To: Members of the Executive Board October 13, 2016 

 

From: The Managing Director 

 

Subject: Organizational Change in the Communications Department 

 

 

In accordance with Rule N12, I wish to inform the Executive Board of the following 

organizational change in division name of the Communications Department’s Current 

Communications Division (COMCC) to Policy Communications Division (COMPC), 

effective November 7, 2016. 

 

Over the past ten years, the role of the division has greatly expanded, reflecting the Fund’s 

growing emphasis on using communications as a strategic tool to support and strengthen the 

effectiveness of its policies and operations. The division now plays a central role in 

communicating the Fund’s policies and messages to audiences around the world through 

magazine and news articles, blogs, videos, podcasts, and explanatory material such as 

factsheets. Changing the name to the Policy Communications Division (COMPC) will reflect 

more accurately the division’s expanded scope of work. There are no staffing changes or 

budgetary implications involved in this name change. 
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